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Edgewater Technology's contract for an Information Technology Audit
Edgewater Technology entered into a contract with the City to perform an information technology audit. The
contract was approved by the City Council on April 21, 2015, with ORD-15:022. The project will take
approximately 5 weeks with a scope of work detailed in the contract and the city will pay Edgwater $49,500 for
their audit work. The contract was signed on May 5, 2015.

Attachments included are:

ORD-15:022
Contract
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